Jensen Fun Night Planning Meeting 1.11.11
Book Walk:  Kids can earn up to 2 Free Raffle tickets if they donate a book for Fun Night (must be in good condition)
Pop Walk:  20 oz pop bottles instead of 2 liters

Candy Bar Walk:  Carenza’s are donating the Candy Bars

Possible Vendors:  Texas Road House, Incredible Pizza, Skate North, mini-golf place (Jen Craig has contacted these people)
Mascots:  Allie Carenza will check with Tim Carver regarding having the J-Hawk at Fun Night
T-shirts:  Allie is checking on T-shirts (J-Hawk with a guitar) to be ordered ahead of time

PTO Website:  Lisa Graalfs will update the website with Fun Night information
Media:  Traci Haenzi will contact the Register about Fun Night
Food:  Traci Haenzi and Jen Craig are doing the food

Pop Coolers:  Jen Craig will check to see where they are

Raffle prizes:  Jenny Kruidenier is purchasing these. If families would like to donate prizes, they can contact Jenny.  Lisa Graalfs is donating two gift cards (Target and Borders).

Parent Volunteers:  The classroom with the most parent volunteers will win an ice cream party. We will have volunteer sign up sheet in the classrooms at Book Fair and conferences.
Flyers with Fun Night Info:  Jenny Kruidenier has copies from last year; She will print up flyers and make sure they are sent home.

Games and materials:  Cathy Fischer is in charge.
Decorations:  50 dollars; Melissa Gyure is in charge

PTO/Volunteer designation:  We discussed that we could wear Punk/Rocker wear

Craft:  Designing a CD cover with Top 5 Jensen memories, will make 150 copies.  Melissa Gyure is in charge of this.

Ticket Sales:  We have decided not to do pre-orders for tickets. Ticket sales will occur at both entrances—to alleviate long lines

Notes:

Jen Kruidenier will bring ice cream buckets for raffle tickets

To brighten up the dance area, we will hang strings of white holiday lights on the walls with adhesive.

Last year Fareway donated the pop, and we will check with them again this year.

We have Candy Bars to sell.

The PTO plans to purchase an inexpensive digital camera to use at our events.  

Jen Craig and Cathy Fischer will look in the shed to see what prizes are currently there.

Another vendor:  Allie will check with Plaza Lanes to see if they will donate Bowling passes

There is one cash box lost somewhere.
Fuzzy Dice:  we may need a new set 

PLINCO:  Cathy Fischer will use her truck to go get this from Olmsted.
We would love to find a fun way to encourage more Jensen teachers to attend.
